
Moville Chamber of Commerce 

March 8, 2016 

 

Pastor Ed Frank gave the opening prayer. 

Chris Countryman thanked the caterers for the meal.  

Old Business: 

Jeannie Krueger gave the Treasurer’s Report. Balance on hand after meals were paid is $7,412.03. 

Minutes of the last meeting are available by contacting Lisa Fouts or online at www.visitmoville.com. 

School News: Mr. Glackin announced that State Speech will be held Saturday at Woodbury Central. A 

curriculum director has been hired and will be shared with Kingsley-Pierson School. Mr. Glackin asked 

members if they would support having one student from the high school attend the monthly chamber 

meeting in order to allow them to see what the organization is about. 

City News: LS Garage was moved to its new location by the cement plant and will be used as a shop by 

Casey Jackson. The tree has been removed from the Frontage Road trailer park site in preparation for 

construction. Dollar General will begin construction at their site when the ground firms up. The 

International Property Maintenance Code passed by the city council. 

MCDAI: Trivia Night is March 12 at 8 pm 

Reorganization of community activities: Chris reminded everyone to keep thinking about where they can 

volunteer during Moville’s community activities. Several people have already stepped up for different 

events.  

New Business: 

Matt Hansen was introduced and received a grant from the chamber for $250. He is remodeling the old 

theatre building for his video conferencing company. The building will house his office and room for 

other office space to rent as well as recycling barn wood in the rear of the building.  

Easter Egg Hunt: Stee made a motion to give $100 to Arlington Future Farmers for the Easter Egg Hunt 

and Pat Rogers seconded the motion. 

Chamber Golf Tournament: Prizes and hole sponsors are still needed.  

Moville Days: June 3-4, 2016 

Guest Speaker: Deb Vohs spoke about the proposed Ag Education  program that is currently shared with 

Lawton-Bronson. It is hoped that WC will be able to have their own program in the future.  

Next meeting is April 12, 2016 at the Methodist Church. 

Today’s Meal Attendance: 37 

 

http://www.visitmoville.com/

